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ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 81-49 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE !)!RECTORS 

SUBJECT: FOOD STAMP PROGRAM· WORK REGISTRATION FORM 

REFERENCE: 

As a result of the recent changes in federal regulations regarding Food 
Stamp Program Work Registration/Job Search requirements, EDD has developed the 
attached form, DE 8435 FS (3-81) 1 for use by county welfare departments when 
work registering fo od stamp appl1cants. This form replaces the DE 8435 
(10-80) and the DE 8435V (10-80) currently used for this purpose. 

A limited supply of this form is now available from the DSS Warehouse and may 
be ordered usin� the GEN 727B, County Forms Order. The Warehouse has been 
instructed to fill any existing back orders for the DE 8435 or DE 8435V with 
this new form as the DE 8435 and DE 8435V are no longer stocked in our 
Warehouse. Counties will be notified by a GEN 127 when a permanent supply of 
the DE 8435 FS is available for ordering, approximately May 1, 1981. Some 
counties will receive copies of the first supply of forms provided by ED� 
which were not varityped. These copies are numbered DE 8435 FSX (3-81) and 
are otherwise identical to the DE 8435 FS (3-81). 

Counties will be required to use this form be�inning June 1, 1981 but may 
begin using it immediately. Any county supplies of the DE 8435 or DE 8435V on 
hand in June should be returned to the EDD Warehouse, 805 R Street, 
Sacramento, 95814, or to your regional EDD office. Counties should not return 
existing supplies prior to June 1, 1981 as the initial supply of the new form 
is limited. 

Unlike the DE 8435 and DE 8435V, the DE 843S f� must be completed in its 
entirety before sending it to EDD. The top portion is completed by the 
applicant and the bottom portion is completed by the county. The following 
clarifications are provided to assist counties and applicants in accurately 
completing the form: 

Employment Status, No. 4 - temporary layoff and strike are examples of job 
attached. 

Receiving Unemployment Insurance - disregard No. 3 anrj, No. 4. 

Group, No. 4, Alaskan - American Native - this section includes Native 
Amer.icans. 
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Group, No. 6, INA - this means Information Not Available. 

Date of Last Cert. - enter beginning date of last certification period, if 
applicable. 

If you have any questions about this form, please contact your Food Stamp 
Program Management Consultant. 

zw.~,,. 
Deputy Director 

Attch. 

cc: CWDA 




